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Notice: Position Paper “Modernizing the New Brunswick Insurance Licensing 
Framework” Out for Comment 
 
 
The Financial and Consumer Services Commission, Insurance Division, has released the Position Paper: 
Modernizing the New Brunswick Insurance Licensing Framework.  The Paper puts forward FCNB’s 
recommendations for a new licensing framework for other-than-life agents and brokers in New 
Brunswick. 
 
Stakeholders are encouraged to comment on the proposals put forward in the Paper.  Although the 
main focus of the paper is the licensing framework for other-than-life agents and brokers, many of the 
items discussed also impact other insurance intermediaries, including life insurance agents and 
adjusters.  Therefore, we also welcome any feedback from these intermediaries. 
 
Submissions should be made electronically to secretary@fcnb.ca no later than January 22, 2016.  
Alternatively, written submissions may be sent by mail or fax as indicated in the Paper. 
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